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Dear Prince of Peace Congregation,  
 

I am looking forward to seeing you at the special meeting of the congregation this coming 

Sunday, March 21 at 10:00am. Here is some information to help you prepare for the 

meeting.  
 

The purpose of the meeting, as defined by the Congregational Council on February 9, is to 

consider “actions needed to move forward with an affordable housing project”. The 

Council and the Affordable Housing Team discussed how those actions might be presented 

to you and on March 9 decided to pose this one fundamental question to you: “Is God 

calling us to use this land for affordable housing?” 
 

The answer to this question will come as much through prayer and reflection as from 

debate and analysis. To attempt to discern God’s calling we will listen deeply to a guiding 

passage from scripture, reflect silently on God’s message, then share our thoughts with 

others. We will do that three times, twice with small group discussion and finally as the 

congregation. After a final prayer and song, we will conduct an anonymous Zoom poll on 

the question “Is God calling us to use this land for affordable housing?”  
 

Please take some time to review the report of the Affordable Housing Team and the 

guiding scripture. Please also lift up our congregation in prayer for guidance.  

 

In peace and hope,  
 

 

 
Michael Stetzler, President 

Zoom Link available at poproseville.org/meeting  
 

Phone Number: 1(312) 626-6799 |Meeting ID: 248 304 979 |Passcode: 623896  
 

If possible, please use a separate device for each member in your household. This 
will improve our ability to manage discussion groups and polling. 



  

This is the 
property that is 
being discussed. 


